
As an emergency physician and Portland, I'm seeing an increasing number of traffic 
accidents and fatalities that could easily be prevented by dedicated bike lanes and 
pedestrian walkways, rerouting roads to decrease the likelihood of collision. I urge you 
to find safer traffic routes for our youth and citizens. Portland's population is growing 
immensely and traffic congestion and safety issues must be addressed before it's too 
late. 
 
Thank you, Melissa Tom, M.D. 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


